
XX 6940 Calloway Drive Bakersfield, CA 93312 • p 661.387.7000 • f 661.399.9750XXxxXXX

February 28, 2022

Dear Norris Families,

This morning, the Governor’s office announced an update to California’s K-12 indoor masking
requirement.  This requirement will expire at the end of the day on Friday, March 11, 2022.  Therefore,
the following Monday, March 14, 2022, masks will not be required, but strongly recommended
indoors at school, regardless of a student’s vaccination status.  The decision to wear a mask or not will
be one that individuals and families can make for themselves starting March 14, 2022.  Until this date,
masks are still required indoors for students and staff.

These recent updates to the mask requirements are welcomed by our District and we hope more
information and details will follow.  Our Norris staff will continue to focus their time and energy providing
students with the best instruction possible, as well as a clean and safe learning environment.  We
appreciate your support during these challenging times.  If new information comes available, we will be
sure to provide you with additional updates.

Thank you for your continued patience and flexibility.  It is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Cy Silver
Superintendent


